
Join Sr Nathalie Becquart XMCJ, 
Undersecretary of the General Secretariat 
of the Synod, for a conversation on 
‘journeying together’ as Church,  
both universally and locally. 

‘Our journeying  
together is, in fact, what  
most effectively enacts and 
manifests the nature of the  
Church as the pilgrim and 
missionary People of God.’

PREPARATORY DOCUMENT,  
FOR A SYNODAL CHURCH

As our local Church in Melbourne walks the path of Take the Way of the Gospel, the universal 
Church is on her journey of synodality (Synod 2021–2024—For a Synodal Church: Communion, 
Participation and Mission). These journeys are connected, and they invite us to walk together, 

listening to the Holy Spirit and to each other.
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S R  N AT H A L I E  B E C Q U A R T ’ S  B I O G R A P H Y

Sister Nathalie Becquart XMCJ is a French religious sister with the Congregation of Xavières.  
In May 2019 Pope Francis appointed her Consultor to the Synod of Bishops, and in 2021 he 
appointed her Undersecretary of the Synod of Bishops, making her the first woman to hold this 
position in the Vatican and the first woman to be granted voting rights in the Synod of Bishops. 
Sr Nathalie made significant contributions to both the Synod on Young People in 2018 and the 
Synod on the Pan-Amazon Region in 2019.

REGISTRATION 
QR CODE:
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Tuesday 31 January 2023  
10am–12 noon

Catholic Leadership Centre 
576 Victoria Pde, East Melbourne 

Free Event
Registration is essential via 
www.trybooking.com/CFARB
or via the QR code below.
Registration closes Friday 27 February 2023.

For enquiries, contact proclaim@cam.org.au  
or 9926 5761.


